
April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                            The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                             Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                        Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307                                       1036 Longworth House Office 

U.S. Capitol        Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                  Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $292,685 in funding for a Student Wellness Center in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Santa Clara County Office of Education located at 

1290 Ridder Park Dr. San Jose, CA 95131.  

 

The funding would be used to open a wellness center at Milpitas High School, located at 1285 

Escuela Pkwy Milpitas, CA 95035. The wellness center will provide students critical, time 

sensitive prevention and early intervention services to address student mental health and trauma. 

This funding will be bolstered through seed funding to open nine wellness centers through a 

California Mental Health Services Oversight & Accountability Commission grant. 

 

This funding will meet a critical, urgent student need during the COVID-19 recovery phase. The 

federally funded wellness center will provide immediate access to services through an accessible 

universal wellness center at a high school within CA-17. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Ro Khanna 
Member of Congress 


